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Please respond to sniven@pro.net


To:	Anthony Chow/BellCanada@BellCanada


cc:	steveniven@canadapayphone.com 


Subject:	TIF # 9 Update








�


Tony, as requested, the following is an activity report update of the outstanding issues the NTWG are tracking. I will be in attendance on Feb 8th to present as well as answer any questions the NTWG may have. I would appreciate if it is possible to have this as one of the first item on your agenda for the day.
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TIF #21 - Routing of 0- Emergency Calls


Both Bell Canada and Telus have filed tariffs.





Bell Canada Tariff  Notice No. 6429, filed December 23, 1999 proposed a service to allow end-customers of CLEC's who dial 0 in an emergency to reroute those call to designated PSAP.  The tariff deals specifically with providing this service only to the CLEC's which does not solve the issue of CPTSP's routing calls to the PSAP.





Telus Tariff Notice No. 192, filed Jan 14th, 2000  proposed a service an Operator Access Coordination Service which Telus would provide an interface where 0 dialed calls would be routed first to an Telus Operator who would then handle the call and reroute to the appropriate PSAP.  The proposed ES-OACS is designed specifically for AOSP's with the AOSP having to lease lines for each NPA equipped with TCI's Fixed Call Forwarding Service.





STATUS: CRTC Process


Responses to Tariffs still being filed by interested parties.





NOTE: Canada Payphone submitted its comments January 19, 2000 in respect to the proposed tariff supporting the tariff subject to the amendment that the service be made available to both Alternate Operator Service Providers (AOSP) and Competitive Pay Telephone Service Providers at a reasonable cost on the same terms as it is made available to CLEC's.





NOTE: Canada Payphone submitted its comments February 2, 2000 in respect to the proposed tariff be denied as it adds to the delay in providing quick emergency service to consumers and that Telus refile with a proposed technical solution available to both AOSP's and CPTSP's.





BA&IW SWG





CRTC decision 99-10 rendered August 6, 1999.  No further action regarding demarcation points for payphones is required by this group.
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